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Bathgate Early Years Centre,
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 Whitburn Road

Bathgate EH48 2RD
Telephone  – 01506 284963
e-mail – bathgate.eyc@westlothian.org.uk
Head Teacher Mrs Margaret Johns
Dear Parents and Carers

We would like to extend a very warm welcome to all our children and their families, returning and new. We are very excited about this session and hope that you’re ready to embark on a fun-filled year! 
Our Groups

Orange Group – Mrs Frame ( M-T)  & Miss Toner (W-T)
Pink Group – Miss Kelly[image: image5.emf] & Mrs Ola 
Blue group – Miss Heenan
Yellow group – Miss Fowler 
Purple group – Miss Amies
Red group – Miss Collins
Green group – Mrs Hendry

Nursery Practitioner  – Mrs Murray

Nursery Practitioner – Mrs McKay

Administrative Assistant – Mrs Todd

Pupil Support Worker – Margaret 
Pupil Support Worker – Mrs Kelly 

Pupil Support Worker – Miss Taylor

We are delighted to welcome Miss Taylor to Bathgate Early Years Centre, Miss Taylor will be supporting children in our AM session.

Returning to BEYC 
All staff at Bathgate Early Years are so proud of how well our children have adapted to the new provision and changes in our setting. They have shown great strength and resilience during these unprecedented times. We would like to thank our families for adhering to the new guidelines and in their help supporting the children through the changes.

Children are accessing a wide range of experiences and activities to engage their interest and curious nature throughout each session. 
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We would like to remind you that it is very important that all parents/ carers adhere strictly to the WLC policy and guidelines on sickness and also NHS Guidance on Coronavirus.  If your child has developed any symptoms relating to Covid 19 including coughing, high temperature, loss of taste or smell, you must not send them to nursery and seek medical advice as soon as possible. Please note that if your child develops these symptoms during their session, staff will advise that they are collected and you seek medical advice. 
Dressing for outdoor play 
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Please can you ensure that your child is dressed for outdoor play for all types of weather. The children are playing outdoors every day and we can no longer provide outdoor clothing from nursery due to Covid19 Scottish Government Guidance. If your child has waterproof clothing please bring this on wet or snow days. We encourage welly boots in all weathers. Don’t forget to name these too.
Context for Learning
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This session we will be planning our contexts for learning with the children, taking their lead and developing their interests and experiences through our learning journey. This is well documented by the children throughout our planning floor book and online blog.  We are hoping that parents will also input ideas and share thoughts children have had at home via their online learning Journal.  
Registration
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Please remember that when dropping your child off at the white gate in the morning please let Miss Kelly or Mrs Ola know who will be collecting your child and at what time they will arrive. We would like to thank everyone for their patience during drop off and collection time. We aim to have the children ready for their collection time so please stick to the time you have given.  Only adults on your child’s contact list will be able to collect them.  Please let staff know if you would to add someone new. 
In adverse weather conditions, if our playground is slippery or unsafe Mrs Ola or Miss Kelly will wait for the children at the main entrance and register them from there. Please bear with us as this may take slightly longer. All parents/adults must adhere to social distancing at all times. 
Daily Nursery Timings 
Bathgate Early Years Centre runs on a 52 week model. Please see West Lothian Council website for more information. We are flexible with starting and collection times depending on what suits you and your child’s needs best. 
Morning AM- MON - THURS
8.00am to 12.45pm 
(Please note children must be out of the building by 12.45pm)

Afternoon PM-  MON - THURS
1.15pm to 6.00pm 
(Please note children must be out of the building by 6.00pm) 

Full Day x2 Days- 
8.00am to 6.00pm 

Nursery sessions are no longer available on Fridays at the moment. 
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Keeping up to date – Nursery Blog and Twitter
We would like to introduce our blog and Twitter to new parents and remind returning parents of this great source of information. You can access news, updates and newsletters on our site: 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/beyc/  and Twitter at @wlbeyc. We will be updating both regularly and would love to hear your comments on the activities taking place in nursery.
Car Park

Please can we remind all families that there is no parking or drop off within the grounds of the nursery or school, this is for the health and safety of all our users. The car park and the nursery grounds are for staff parking only. 
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Medical Needs/Allergies/Contact Details
Please could we ask that all the details we have are up to date.  If your child has previously had medication e.g inhaler and no longer needs it or if your child has any allergies or dietary requirements please let Mrs Ola know.   If you change phone number or address please let Mrs Todd know. It is important that details are kept up to date in case of an emergency.
We look forward to working with you this session and please remember that we value your input and suggestions.  Please feel free to speak to any member of the team if you have any concerns.
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Online Learning Journals
Miss Kelly has been setting up our new children’s online learning journals. Please can you return your form as soon as possible. If you have any trouble accessing your account or require help navigating around the website please do not hesitate to ask. If any returning parents require a password reminder please let Miss Kelly know also. 
New Nursery Contact Number
We have a new contact number for nursery. Please remove any previous numbers from your contacts. 
New number 01506 284963
Parent Council

Bathgate Early Years is part of the Balbardie Primary, Bathgate West and Bathgate Early Years Parent Council.  As part of the Parent Council you would be able to work with others to support the work of our School Community.  The next meeting is on the 29th October at 7pm, if you would like to attend please let us know and we will be able to give you more details.

The Nursery Team
